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Purpose: The purpose of this liaison letter is to exchange information and to

propose Mr. Dong Xiaolu as alternative liaison officials.

Dear Mr. Roger Marks,

As we know, IEEE 802.16 and CCSA has established liaison relationship since

August 2004. CCSA TC5 has appointed Ms. DangMeimei as liaison official. In

response, IEEE 802.16 appointed Irving Wang and Lucy Chen as your liaison.

Ms. DangMeimei and Mr. DongXiaolu has participated several previous IEEE

802.16 meetings. Also many other people from CCSA attended last IEEE 802.16

meeting in San Antonio. From your side, Irving Wang and Lucy Chen attended CCSA

TC5 plenary meeting in December, held in ShenZhen.

We can see that both sides are actively involved in broadband wireless access

standardization activities. CCSA TC5/WG3 has done most majority work of wireless

access standardization in China.

In order to enhance cooperation between CCSA and IEEE 802.16, we want to

propose Mr. Dong Xiaolu as alternative liaison officials from CCSA to IEEE 802.16.

    We hope that CCSA and IEEE can further cooperate in more areas and wish IEEE

802.16 interim meeting in SanYa a succeful meeting.

Best Regards,

WangZhiqin.
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